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It is very much regretted that through inadvertence

the Kobe letter dated 1l2th November, 1926, respecting the

s.s."AKASHI MARU" ex WPUNISIA", No.87941 in the Supplement

of the Register Book,

was attached to the report on the

8.s."AKASHI MARU", No.62402 in the Register Book.

It may be added that the Kobe Report No.5482

on the "AKASHI MARU" was received the same day as the letter

from Kobe regarding the withdrawal of the class of the

wAKASHI MARU" ex "TUNISIA",

the Register Book.
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